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Michigan Statewide Independent Living Council





April 30, 2014

Dear       ,
As each year changes, so do the challenges we all face.  We know some of the hurdles from the past will carry forward and new ones will emerge.  SILC is looking to its partners and Michigan’s Network of CIL’s to assist us in assuring our next State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) continues to represent the voices of Michigan’s individuals with disabilities and their local CIL.  SILC is seeking venues across Michigan to organize and co-host community forums.   Our desire is to strengthen the voice of consumers in local communities and Michigan’s Network of CILs.  

I am reaching out to you in hopes you will agree to assist in planning a forum.  It is thru partnerships with local CILs that will enable the council to identify goals and outcomes each community seeks.  Only then, will be able to develop a State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) which is reflective of all of Michigan. 
I thank you in advance for your consideration to serve as an organizer / co-host of a local community forum. If you have questions, wish to discuss convening a forum or hopefully, establishing a date, please give me a call at 517-371-4872 ext. 103, or drop me a line at Valarie@misilc.org. 
Again thank you for your consideration.

Always,

Valarie Barnum-Yarger

Executive Director 

417 Seymour, Suite 10 ∙ Lansing, MI 48933 ∙ 517-371-4872 ∙ 517-371-4875 fax
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